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CHIP and HB177
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To both my Federal and State Representatives, The Alabama Judiciary Committee, The Advisory Committee on Child-
Support Guidelines and Enforcement

Please save CHIP a/k/a ALLKIDS. Please do NOT allow Alabama HB177 to pass.
I am a hard-working Alabama mother- and I depend on ALLKIDS.

My ex-husband has never and will never provide health insurance for his child or help pay for her medical care, or help with any
child rearing.

A family policy “available” through my employer costs over $1,200.00 a month, then I have to meet at $14,000.00 deductible
before BCBS of AL pays just 60% of a charge.

I drive a used car, live in a modest old house, do not own an iPhone, do not have cable and wear thrift store clothes. I am a
fiscally conservative person-who needs the safety net of ALLKIDS.

Please announce you will save CHIP and you will NOT let HB177 pass.

Thank you for listening to my concerns.
Robbin Moore



